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Hi!

I came across this when I was down with the 'rona, thought it was good to share just in case anyone else gets hit
with it. I a�ached the direct link to the US Department of Labor and a�ached a print out the things I thought would
be useful.

h�ps://www.dol.gov/agencies/whd/pandemic/ffcra-ques�ons 

Families First Coronavirus Response Act: Questions and Answers | U.S.
Department of Labor - DOL
As provided under the legislation, the U.S. Department of Labor will be issuing implementing regulations.
Additionally, as warranted, the Department will continue to provide compliance assistance to employers and
employees on their responsibilities and rights under the FFCRA.

www.dol.gov

Thank you,

Nicole Phillips
Court Clerk
City Of Florence            
600 West 3rd Street
Florence, Colorado 81226
719-784-4848 ext 225   Fax 719-784-0228
nphillips@florencecolorado.org
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